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Executive Headteacher: Mr M Farmer  
Head of School: Mrs S McAtear
Key Stage 2 Football
Dear Parents / carers,

This Thursday 23rd January we have our first football match against another school.
We will be leaving school at 2:45pm to play against Stoke Prior primary school at their school. We will return to Bredenbury at approximately 4:15pm. I will update you on facebook if we are due to return any later.

Children will need their normal kit, football boots and shin pads as we will be playing on grass.

Parents are welcome to come and watch.

Regards,

Samantha McAtear

Head of School

Bredenbury Primary School

​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​​(Please return slip to school)

I give permission for my child: ____________________________________ to play in 
the match at Stoke Prior school on Thursday 23rd January.

Emergency contact: _______________________________________

Bredenbury, Bromyard, Herefordshire, HR7 4TF


E-Mail: admin@bredenbury.hereford.sch.uk


Tel: 01885 483253
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